
Townsend Detachment #920 
 Date: 18 August 2018 
Time: 0900 
Location: Maxwell Air Force Base Family Pavilion 
Attendance: 13 members 
 
Opening Ceremony 
 
Sr. Vice Commandant Chuck Moore opened meeting at 0900. 
 
Sergeant at Arms declared meeting for official business. 
 
 New Member Applicants: 
None 
 
Roll Call of Officers: 
All present except for Commandant & Junior Past Commandant who are attending National Convention 
in Buffalo New York. 
 
Minutes for July 2018 submitted for approval. 
 
Sick Call and announcements: 
Tommy Davis 
Bob Johnson 
Charles Harris…. mission work 
 
Officer Reports 

• Membership Dues 

• LIMA Company returning in November from Afghanistan. 

• Veterans Day celebrations in and for the city of Montgomery will be held at Biscuits Baseball 
Stadium 

• Goodwyn Middle School will host a Constitution Day program on September 17th. 
 
Old Business: 

• Toys for Tots….one location will be at BX Maxwell AFB, one at a local Walmart. 

• POW/MIA Recognition Ceremony, September 22, 2018, at State Capital.  Luncheon will be 
provided after ceremony by Townsend Detachment.  Paul & Janet Williamson are Officers in 
Charge of this event and all who want to help them should contact them directly. 

• Beiruit Bombing Remembrance will be held at the Gilmer Cemetery in Pike Road in October, 
Chuck Moore is heading up this event and will have details available next month. 

• Christmas Party Host needed. 
 
New Business: 
 State of Alabama Marine Corp League Web Site is updated. 
 
Closing Ceremony: 
Prepared by Susan Fulks, Adjutant 


